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Chris Austin

From: Mike Byron <mbyron@pedcor.net>

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 11:15 AM

To: rentalhelp

Subject: 2018 Qualified Allocation Plan Comments - Adding 'Harveys Supermarket' to 2018 QAP 

- Amenities - Grocery

Please accept the following comments as suggestions and feedback on the DRAFT 2018 Qualified Allocation 

Plan.   

 

We would like to formally request the addition of “Harveys Supermarkets” to the approved list of Amenities 

(Grocery) for the 2018 QAP.  Harveys sis a full service grocery store chain.  There are three (3) Harveys 

Supermarkets located in NC, all of which are specifically located in and around Charlotte, NC.     

 

The history of Harveys Supermarkets and what it offers is available at the following websites:  

 

https://www.harveyssupermarkets.com/ 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Harveys_Supermarkets 

 

Thanks for your time.                                                                                                
 

Michael S. Byron 

VP – Development 

Pedcor Investments 

770 Third Avenue, S.W. 

Carmel, IN 46032 

 

Work – 317-218-2702 

Cell – 317-430-7916 

mbyron@pedcor.net 

www.pedcorcompanies.com 
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